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Petry, Patricia M

From: AFGE Council 222 <AFGECouncil222@hud.gov>
Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2021 9:30 AM
To: HUD-AFGE-BUE-L@HUDLIST.HUD.GOV
Subject: Union Survey: Your Thoughts on Returning to HUD Offices
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AMERICAN FEDERATION OF GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES AFFILIATED WITH AFL-CIO 
WASHINGTON, DC  20410-0050 
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Union Survey: Your Thoughts on Returning to HUD Offices 
 

 
 
Dear Bargaining Unit Employees,  
 
HUD employees, like others around the country, are anticipating returning to offices that suddenly closed last year 
due to the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic. Council 222 is preparing to bargain with HUD management over the terms 
and conditions under which employees will return to HUD offices. Ensuring your well-being is our primary goal.  
Before bargaining begins, we want to know your thoughts, concerns, and worries. Please use the link below to 
complete a survey to tell the Union what is important to you.   
 
https://forms.microsoft.com/g/CzWxu2QHq9 
 
This survey should take you about 10 to 15 minutes to complete. It is confidential and anonymous. We don’t collect 
your name unless you want to include it at the end. Your response will go to a non-HUD account. 
  
We need your response immediately, if possible, but no later than July 29, 2021.  
 
Council 222 will continue to provide you the best representation to ensure you and your families’ good health and 
safety as the COVID-19 pandemic continues.   
 
Salvatore T. Viola, 
President 
American Federation of Government Employees 
National Council of HUD Locals 
salafge@outlook.com 
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Check out our website: http://afgecouncil222.com 

 

 
DO NOT HIT REPLY to send in a comment or question, this mailbox is used to send alerts only. 

If you have questions concerning this e:alert, please contact your Local President. 
Don’t know who your Local President is? Go to http://www.afgecouncil222.com/naboutus.htm for more information. 

 
This e:alert is for HUD AFGE bargaining unit employees 

 
########################################################################  

We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD.  
We safeguard our lists and do not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by others, at any time, for any reason.  
 
HUD COVID-19 Resources and Fact Sheets 

  


